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From: Chris Stanley chr s@funct ona government.org
Subject: Re: HHS FOIA Acknow edgement Letter -- 2023-00630-FOIA-OS

Date: May 22, 2023 at 5:30 PM
To: Da ey, Garfie d fo arequest@hhs.gov

May I have an update on th s request, p ease? Do you have an est mate for when t can be comp eted? 

Thank you. 

Chr s Stan ey
D rector, Funct ona  Government In t at ve
chr s@funct ona government.org

On Apr 3, 2023, at 6:58 AM, Da ey, Garfie d <fo arequest@hhs.gov> wrote:

Dear Mr.. Stanley 

Please see the attached Acknowledgement Letter in response to your FOIA Request submitted to the 
Department of Health and Human Services (HHS) via PAL on April 3, 2023.
The letter contains important information concerning your FOIA matter which has been assigned tracking 
number 2023-00630-FOIA-OS. 
For status updates or other inquiries, please contact our office via email at FOIARequest@hhs.gov.  Please 
include your tracking number in the subject line of your inquiry,

Sincerely,

OS FOIA Division Queue 
OS FOIA Division Intake 
Assistant Secretary for Public Affairs (ASPA)
Office of the Secretary (OS)
U.S. Department of Health and Human Services (HHS)
 
<Acknow edgement Letter .pdf>
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